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13 January 2010 
 
 
 
 
 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Standing Committee on Environment,  

Communications and the Arts 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 
 
Dear Committee Secretary 
 

Do Not Call Register Legislation Amendment Bill 2009 
 
I respond to the invitation to provide a submission to the Inquiry and offer the 
following comments. 
 
While I strongly support the amendments, I contend that the ‘Do Not Call’ 
restrictions should be extended to cover all Australian telephone numbers and 
fax numbers.  I also maintain that charities, which are now the main offenders, 
should be required to comply with these restrictions on unsolicited 
telemarketing calls and/or faxes.   
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bob Such MP JP 
Member for Fisher 
 


